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LETTER TO ALL Lakeshore Neighbor 
SpotlightYour Lakeshore HOA and Crest Management hope your holidays 

were happy and safe AND that you stayed WARM during our most 
recent weather “event”.

We want to take this opportunity to thank those residents who 
attend HOA meetings, crime watch meetings, and/ or reach out to 
staff in other ways. We do hear you and take in to account every 
suggestion, idea, and complaint.

A few changes have been made that we would like to make you 
aware of. Because our fitness area(s) have had an increase in use, we 
have purchased additional equipment. The stair climber has been a 
huge asset and the dual functional trainer just arrived. In addition 
to those items we have replaced “lost” dumbbells and have installed 
a water fountain. 

We are grateful to all who enjoy the opportunity to rent our 
clubhouse for their events. We stay booked often times for 4-6 
weeks in advance all year long. Because of that, we have purchased 
additional tables and chairs. Besides our banquet tables and folding 
chairs, we have added white topped round tables and chairs. To be 
able to store these new items we also purchased racks to move and 
store them in our large closet in the clubhouse. And because of that 
we unfortunately had to convert the former child’s play area into a 
storage area for those items that used to be in the closet in the main 
room. 

So now it has become necessary to improve our security. As one 
can imagine, there are a lot of people in and out of the clubhouse 
with events and with the use of our fitness areas. Very soon, cameras 
will be installed in and around the clubhouse. Unfortunately, things 
happen and although the amenity cards tell us who is in the building, 
there are times when we need to determine responsibility for accidents 
and incidents.

For additional community information go to lakeshoretx.org or 
visit our 2 HOA supported Facebook pages; Lakeshore Community 
Crime Watch and Lakeshore HOA. 

ELEVATE MUSIC SCHOOL
PIANO LESSONS

INSTRUCTOR: JAMES SHOCKLEY 

OBJECTIVE: To encourage, inspire, teach and train students to 
cultivate their gift of music

JAMES SHOCKLEY 
Music & Worship Pastor: Christian Tabernacle Church Houston, 

TX 1983-current

As the Music & Worship Pastor I oversee the Music & Worship 
department as well as serve as the choir director and main worship 
leader for the most of the Sunday morning services at Christian 
Tabernacle. I also conduct choir and praise team rehearsals and help 
to maintain scheduling and selection of musical repertoire. 

Piano Instructor: Family Christian Academy 2008-2014

Music Instructor: Life Time FitnessLake Houston Kids Center 
2015-2017

Taught piano lessons for many years at various schools and 
churches

EDUCATION:
Associate of Arts: Music - San Jacinto College North Houston, TX

Certificate of Completion of three-year church music program 
from Jackson College of Ministries, Jackson, MS

Studied Business @ UH Houston, TX

SKILLS:
Communicate concepts well; Inspires students to excel

Creates a fun learning experience; Able to teach from different 
musical method books
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS
LAKESHORE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
CREST MANAGEMENT CO.

Community Manager
  ...............................Liz.Trapolino@crest-management.com
  .................................................................... 281-579-0761
Clubhouse Manager
  .................................................lakeshore-ca@sbcglobal.net
  .................................................................... 281-458-3345

EMERGENCY INFORMATION
FIRE, MEDICAL OR LIFE THREATENING
Emergency
  .................................................................................. 9-1-1
Constable Dispatch ......................................... 281-376-3472
Humble ISD Police (Schools) .......................... 281-641-7900
Harris County Animal Control ....................... 281-999-3191
Texas Poison Control Center ........................... 800-222-1222

UTILITIES
Electric, (multiple providers) ............www.powertochoose.org
Power Outages ................................................ 713-207-7777
Street Light Outages ........................................ 713-207-2222
U.S. Water Utility Group ................................ 832-756-2143
Gas, Centerpoint Energy ................................. 713-659-2111

SCHOOLS
  .................................................................... 281-641-1000
  .......................................................www.humble.k12.tx.us
Lakeshore Elementary ..................................... 281-641-3500
Woodcreek Middle School .............................. 281-641-5200
Summer Creek High School ............................ 281-641-5400

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc .......................................................... 888-687-6444
Article Submission........................lakeshore-ca@sbcglobal.net
Advertising ...................................... advertising@peelinc.com

COMMITTEE INFORMATION
Community Watch
James Furr ...............................................jfurr40@yahoo.com
Garage Sales
Lakeshore Clubhouse: ..................lakeshore-ca@sbcglobal.net
Landscape Committee
Rex Spikes: ...................................... rexaspikes@sbcglobal.net
Pool Committee
Rex Spikes: ...................................... rexaspikes@sbcglobal.net
Social Committee
Elna Ermel: ...........................................ronelna@comcast.net
To volunteer, please email lakeshore-ca@sbcglobal.net
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Meet Our Students
Hosting an international exchange student is a great way of 

opening the world to your children and teaching them about 
new cultures.

STS Foundation is currently looking for families for the 
2018/2019 school year. What does it take to be a host family? STS 
accepts all types of families, be it single parents, young marrieds, 
empty nesters or same sex couples – we are looking for families 
that are willing to Share their America with a high school student 
for the year. All you need to provide is three meals a day and a 
room for them to sleep in. The student can share a room with a 
same sex sibling that is within five years of their age. Each student 
comes with their own spending money and health insurance. Most 
of all, they come with an excitement to learn all they can about 
our American way of life.

Here are just some of the many students that are available for 
placement:

Abby from Denmark – loves being active in sports, nature and 
at the beach. She is a competitive swimmer and enjoys horseback 
riding.

Dominik from Switzerland – an open minded, uncomplicated 
boy, with a real interest in American sports

Maria from Norway – she describes herself as an outgoing, 
adventurous, mature, compassionate person.

Saana from Finland – she is both sympathetic and empathetic. 
She enjoys music and sports, and according to her bio – she has 
a great laugh!

If you are ready for this amazing experience, please give me a call, 
I’d love to talk with you more about it. I am one of the Houston 
area STS Local Coordinators, I’ve worked with foreign exchange 
students for seven years and have also hosted 13 students on my 
own. I can tell you anything you need to know about hosting. 
Please contact Vicki Odom at 832-455-7881 or via email at vicki.
stsfoundation@gmail.com.

STS Foundation is a 501(c)(3) not for profit organization 
who mission is to facilitate educational opportunities where all 
participants can break down cultural barriers, and gain respect 
and understanding of each other’s way of life.
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FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED WITH OVER 20 YEARS EXPERIENCE
FREE ESTIMATES & DESIGN CONSULTATION • 100% FINANCING AVAILABLE 

PATIO COVERS | PERGOLAS | CARPORTS | PORTE COCHÈRES 
OUTDOOR KITCHENS | DECORATIVE OUTDOOR FLOORING

www.custompatiostructures.com832.570.3990

C U S T O M   PAT I O   S T R U C T U R E S
Committed to Qualty, Value & Service

LOVE IS IN THE AIR! And we would love, love, love you to be 
a part of our Spring Carnival. This is our biggest fundraiser which 
provides funds for so many great things at Lakeshore. This year 
each grade level was about to purchase needed supplies, Raz Kids 
and Flocabulary were purchased for the students, and umbrellas 
were provided and installed for the car rider line to name a few. We 
have even more great improvements for the lives of our students at 
Lakeshore that could never be done without your help. Contact us 
if you would like to volunteer for the Spring Carnival or Auction or 
become a Sponsor. Donations for the Silent Auction are also needed.

UPCOMING EVENTS
February 1st-Spring Creek BBQ Spirit Night
February 8th-First PTO Meeting of 2018!
February 14th-Friendship Parties
February 15th-Papa John’s Pizza Spirit Night
March 24th-Spring Carnival

Please follow us on Facebook and Twitter for the most up to date 
news: www.facebook.com/LSEPTO  and  @LSE_PTO

You can also contact the Executive Board directly:
President: Shanavia Portis - lakeshore.ptopresident@gmail.com
1st Vice President: Heather Shanks - heather.shanks@gmail.com
2nd Vice President: Shannon Sorenson - 
drewbiesmom04@yahoo.com 
Special Events Volunteer Director: Nikki Brown- 
nikkinbrown@gmail.com
Spirit Shop Coordinators: Michelle Mills - 
millsmichelle84@yahoo.com and Luci Zaragoza -
lucina.zaragoza@humbleisd.net
Special Events Coordinator: Maevelynn Edwards- maevelynn.

edwards@gmail.com
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For our rodeo event. We will be unveiling 
all our boots, hats & clothing that we
have been buying all year! Kid to Kid
buys all seasonal all year! Sell us your 

children’s outgrown items!

Save the date 
February 3, 2018

facebook.com/KidtoKidAtascocita

6932 FM 1960 East. Humble, TX 77346

Store Hours:
Mon-Sat 9:30am -7pm Sun 1-5pm

Is It A Turtle Or A Tortoise?

Some lump anything with an outside shell into the turtle category 
when in fact there are distinct differences between turtles and 
tortoises. Both are reptiles but turtles live in the water and the tortoise 
is a land-dweller.

Turtles are identifiable by their webbed feet and long claws. The 
webbing helps them swim. The tortoise has a heavier shell than the 
turtle and has short sturdy legs. Turtles are omnivores meaning they 
eat vegetation and meat. Tortoises tend to be herbivores but have 
been known to occasionally eat meat.

Both turtles and tortoises date back 220 million years! They both 
have a very long lifespan with sea turtles living up to 70 years and 
the more common turtles living up to 40 years. Tortoises can live 
up to 150 years!

Red-eared slider turtles became popular as pets when they were 
made available in dime stores. I know I had one in the 1950’s so 
they’ve been around a very long time! Their popularity soared when 

By Cheryl Conley, TWRC Wildlife Center

the Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtle movie came out. Because the turtles 
were released into the wild when pet owners got tired of them, they 
are now considered invasive in some states. A couple of states have 
outlawed the sale of them. These turtles tend to be a bit aggressive 
and make it difficult for other native species to compete for food 
and habitats. They can also introduce unknown diseases to the wild 
population when pet turtles are released into the wild.

Probably the most unique turtle in our area is the softshell turtle. 
They live in the water and are carnivores. It has a flat shell and will 
often bury itself at the bottom of a lake, stream, or bayou leaving 
only its neck and head exposed. It can breathe under water much 
like a fish.

TWRC Wildlife Center cares for hundreds of turtles every year. 
Most are admitted because of injuries sustained from cars. In 2014, 
concerned citizens asked Missouri City to help protect turtles crossing 
the road. The City took a positive step by erecting road signs showing 
a mama turtle with three babies.

TWRC Wildlife Center is a 38-year-old non-profit organization 
that is your resource for wildlife questions and concerns. Check 
out our website at www.twrcwildlifecenter.org or give us a call at 
713-468-TWRC.
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At no time will any source be allowed to use the Lakeshore Report Newsletter 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in 
any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for 
the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the newsletter is 
exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc. and the Lakeshore Homeowners 
Association.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions 
of their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. 
or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts 
stated in articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no 
responsibility for the advertising content with this publication. All warranties 
and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of the 
advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken up 
with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost 
of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Calling All Vendors!
The 2nd Annual Mother’s 

Day Market & Car Show 
presented by Cypress Springs 
FFA Booster Club will be 
held on Saturday, April 21, 
2018 between 9AM-5PM 
& Sunday, April 22, 2018 
between 10AM-4PM. This 
event will be advertised in 
various media outlets such 

as local community newsletters, social media, online sites such as 
craftshowdates.com and craftlister.com among others, Houston 
Chronicle Festivals and Bazaars Spring Edition, billboards, and 
extensive signage throughout the area. Indoor booths are $110.00 
and outdoor booths are $100.00. All proceeds will benefit the Cypress 
Springs FFA students in attending state convention, competitions 
and creating scholarships for graduating seniors. The event is held at 
the CFISD Exhibit Center at 11206 Telge Road, Cypress, TX 77429, 
¼ mile north of Hwy 290. For additional information, please visit 
www.cyspringsffabooster.org or contact Elizabeth Ordonez via email 
at cy_springsffa@yahoo.com. 
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• Resident Managers
• Free Move-In-Truck
• Air Conditioned Units
• Individually Alarmed Units
• Fire Sprinklers
• Over 50 Security Cameras On-Site

Ready to Serve your Storage Needs

17980 West Lake Houston Parkway
Humble, TX 77346

Storage West

www.StorageWest.com

Call Us Toll Free

833-232-7433

3535SE
RVING OVER

2nd Month Free
with this coupon

Must present coupon to receive discount
Valid on Select Units Only

Not valid with any other offer. Expires June 30th, 2018

Lakeshore_TX_75x975_Ad_BW_June2018_7433.pdf   1   12/21/2017   8:52:03 AM



8     The Lakeshore Report - February 2018 Copyright © 2018 Peel, Inc.

THE LAKESHORE REPORT

LKS

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
PEEL, INC.

281.812.8265
www.tracysoldit.com
tracy@tracysoldit.com
20665 W Lake Houston Parkway

Humble, TX 77346

Your 
Neighborhood 

Realtors

If you know of someone who 
would appreciate the level

of service my Team  provides, 
please call me with their name 

and business number.
I’ll be happy to follow up and 

take great care of them.

Tracy Montgomery
Cell: 713.825.5905

Sandy Brabham
Cell: 713.503.8110

Lisa Hughes
Cell: 281.323.5894

Melissa Nelson 
Cell: 832.527.4989

Questions to Help Declutter for Spring Cleaning

Utilize these questions to help decide if the items in your home need to be kept or donated!

1. Have I used this in the last year?

2. Am I holding on to this for sentimental value?

3. Am I only keeping this because I don’t want to waste money?

4. If I were shopping now, would I buy this?

5. Am I holding on to this broken item in hopes to fix it in the future?

6. Do I have an actual plan to use this?


